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Dear commissioners
I applaud the proposed day care center. Fantastic! There is tremendous need in goleta.

I strongly object to the proposed medical center. Why not another community center? Pool?
The center could offer classes, etc

Do we really need another medical center?
Ucla health now has a location next to the Goleta valley hospital and med stops are opening up in 
the malls.

Wouldn’t it be wonder to have a modern community center next to the ice rink! What a wonderful 
way to bring goletans together!

Not sure how it would be funded…
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